From:

Cathy Graber Chris Gekas

To: Date:

1/29/2008 9:47 AM

Subject:

Fwd: Stop The Government Intrusion Into Our Homes

>>> "Kara Ishii" <<u>karaishii@yahoo.com</u>> 1/28/2008 9:28 PM >>> Kara Ishii 2904 Tiber Ave Davis, CA 95616-2960 DOCKE 07-BSTD-1 DATE JAN 2 8 2008 RECD. JAN 2 9 2008

January 29, 2008

Jackalyne Pfannenstiel

Dear Jackalyne Pfannenstiel:

Please stop the government intrusion into our own homes by requiring homeowners to install a thermostat that can be adjusted by government bureaucrats.

Californians already rank dead last among the 50 states in our per capita consumption of electricity. The average Californian uses about half the electricity as the average American, and less than consumers in Luxembourg, Guam, the Cayman Islands and Aruba.

Even if a bill is passed that requires government-controlled residential thermostat temperatures only in new homes, or only in cases of "emergency," such a bill serves only to open the door to more and more government control of the temperature in my home, and who knows what else.

Stop the expansion of the government nanny state. Oppose the government controlled thermostats in our own homes.

Sincerely,

Kara Ishii